77 Arthur Circle,
Forrest, A.C.T. 2603,
12th December, 1975.

MrgRichard Sands,
British High Commission,
CANBERRA, AsCeTe

Dear Mr Sands,

May I trouble you once again to ask your Secretary
to send these tuo letters by air: one to London and one to
Suvas. They both concern the Banaban actions.

Sorry the large envelope is rather saecond=hand: but
these days one has to use what one can scrounge, rather than
go out and buy a new one costing maybe a dollar.

Yours sincerely,

H.E. Maude.




